
 

 

Invitation to an Open Session of the University of Venda institutional audit on 26 

May 2022 

 

The University of Venda (UNIVEN) Directorate of Institutional Planning and Quality 

Assurance (IPQA) through the Deputy Vice-Chancellor Corporate Services invites 

UNIVEN Community for an Open Session on Thursday, 26 May 2022 from 10H25 -11H55 

where staff and students can address the Council on Higher Education (CHE) audit 

panelists on any Quality Assurance (QA) matters for the Higher Education (HE) 

landscape. 

 

The due date for the submission of names for the Open Session is 25 May 2022, and 

UNIVEN Community members who would want to forward written submissions are 

welcome to do so. Participation will be by prior arrangement with the CHE Audit Official, 

contactable at Hobololo.B@che.ac.za. The Open Session will be held at the IPQA Offices 

(located behind ICT 2). 

 

The CHE institutional audit site visit will take place from 23 to 26 May 2022 at UNIVEN. 

After the audit site visit, the CHE audit panel will make a list of appropriate 

commendations and recommendations based on the criteria applied during the audit. A 

holistic assessment of the university will be available indicating the level of maturity of the 

internal QA systems of the institution. 

 

For more information on the CHE audit panelists, kindly refer to the attached endorsement 

letter. 
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